
Applications are now open for the 2022 New 
Graduate Midwifery Program at Gosford Private 
Maternity Services.
Successful applicants will achieve a diverse range of 
skills across the Birthing Unit, Antenatal/Postnatal 
Ward, Level 2 Special Care Nursery and Complex Care 
day Assessment Unit. 
The new graduate midwifery program will provide 
the next cohort of midwives with an ability to 
demonstrate and deliver woman centred care. 

Essential Criteria include: 
	− Registration with Australian Health Practitioner 
Regulation Agency (AHPRA) as Registered Midwife 
(obtained by 2021).

	− Current Working with Children Check, National 
Criminal Record Check and up to date vaccination 
history.

	− Ability to practice women centred care with highly 
developed communication techniques.

	− Ability to demonstrate evidenced based practice
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To apply:

Please include your CV with a cover letter which           
addresses our five hospital values and how you ensure 
you observe our hospital values within your midwifery 
practice.  Our hospital values demonstrate our commit-
ment to woman centred care and are listed below:	

	− Best Practice
	− It’s Personal
	− Positive Energy
	− Respect
	− Best Experience		

Correspondence and enquiries to: 
Liz Herbert
Midwifery Unit Manager                                                    
Email: Elisabeth.herbert@healthecare.com.au

APPLICATIONS CLOSE 7 SEPTEMBER 2021


